
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily update 
(7 October 2024, 12.10pm) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Gartnavel Campus welcomes eight new teams this month 
• Care Home Collaborative – October newsletter 
• Challenge Poverty Week 

 
Gartnavel Campus welcomes eight new 
teams this month 
  
We’re pleased to share that move dates have 
been confirmed for eight teams moving out of 
the West Glasgow Ambulatory Care campus 
and into the Admin Building at Gartnavel 
campus. 
  
Please take note of the following teams will be 
moving at the allocated dates below: 

• Human Resources, Organisational 
Development and Health and Safety 
(WGACH team only) – TBC  

• Acute Psychology - Monday 7 October 
• Corporate Practice Development - Monday 7 October 
• Acute Physiotherapy Leadership Team - Tuesday 8 October 
• Clyde AHP Team - Tuesday 8 October 
• Practice Education – Monday 14 October (West House) 

 
If you have intentions to visit any of these services after the dates listed above, 
they will be located at Admin Building and West House at Gartnavel Campus, 1055 
Great Western Road, G12 0XH. 
  
If you are in one of the teams listed above and will be moving, you will have 
received your travel plan and moving packs. Please reach out to your team lead if 
you don’t have this and they will communicate next steps to you. 

 



 

 
In the meantime, please look at the Q&A on Staffnet for more information: 
NHSGGC moving staff off the West Glasgow Ambulatory Care Hospital site 
(sharepoint.com). 
 
Care Home Collaborative – 
October newsletter 
  
The October edition of the Care 
Home Collaborative newsletter is out 
now. 
  
In this issue we feature: 

•      Strength and Balance - 
Mosswood Care Home 

• Care Home Stories - Senior Sporting Games 
• Applecross Nursing Home - Huntington's support 
• Project Milkshake launch events 
• HomeFirst Response Service 
• Winter planning in Renfrewshire 

Learning Forum - 10 October 
 
And much more! 
 
Click here to view the newsletter. 
 
Challenge Poverty Week 
  
October 7 – 13 is Challenge Poverty Week and staff are reminded that financial 
inclusion/money support and advice is available for patients accessing most of our 
acute hospital sites. NHSGGC also have a Home Energy Crisis Response Service 
which can assist hospital patients. For more information, please visit: Hospital 
based money advice services - NHSGGC. 
  
These services are also accessible to staff. The All About Money web page also 
has a wide range of useful information for staff: All About Money - NHSGGC. 
 
 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 
GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 
 
 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Estates/SitePages/NHSGGC-moving-staff-off-the-West-Glasgow-Ambulatory-Care-site-.aspx?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDc3ODhmMjExMDhhYTQwZmI3MDk1MDhkY2U2YmU1MTYyfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzg5NTIzMjA1NDg4NDh8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=UnlneHZWM3pYUTNiNjRCZ3lYeTBTamkvNTB1WVhzVEhLcS9ZZDFDWkFtQT0%3d
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Estates/SitePages/NHSGGC-moving-staff-off-the-West-Glasgow-Ambulatory-Care-site-.aspx?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDc3ODhmMjExMDhhYTQwZmI3MDk1MDhkY2U2YmU1MTYyfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzg5NTIzMjA1NDg4NDh8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=UnlneHZWM3pYUTNiNjRCZ3lYeTBTamkvNTB1WVhzVEhLcS9ZZDFDWkFtQT0%3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fdownloads%2Fchc-newsletter-issue-17-october-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C7788f21108aa40fb709508dce6be5162%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638638952320559404%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=By2YkRMznNY3sJpQOXTGs81b8jhByzz%2FFqEAHZvgTGQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fhospitals-services%2Fservices-a-to-z%2Fhospital-based-money-advice-services%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C7788f21108aa40fb709508dce6be5162%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638638952320573249%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Kc0ll3xjEzlXDWRIWn6oB27JKRmui0oOppLdOLeeT3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fhospitals-services%2Fservices-a-to-z%2Fhospital-based-money-advice-services%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C7788f21108aa40fb709508dce6be5162%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638638952320573249%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Kc0ll3xjEzlXDWRIWn6oB27JKRmui0oOppLdOLeeT3Q%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-support-and-wellbeing%2Fall-about-money%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLyn.Stirling%40nhs.scot%7C7788f21108aa40fb709508dce6be5162%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638638952320586583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MwCRoOVm%2FFPkYSQph14mhD%2BJgZ55dIPW9HG2gDWp%2F3c%3D&reserved=0
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDc3ODhmMjExMDhhYTQwZmI3MDk1MDhkY2U2YmU1MTYyfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzg5NTIzMjA1OTk5ODN8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=cDBEdUlaRjZkYytIQVIrM3dOUnFPV3JmdElNaTE3SU9wZ3VTZm50dFVHQT0%3d


 

 
 

  
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not  

have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on  website 

   
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-eHealth/SiteAssets/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=/sites/GGC-eHealth/SiteAssets/SitePages/IS_Main/FAQ+-+IT-Security.pdf&parent=/sites/GGC-eHealth/SiteAssets/SitePages/IS_Main&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8THluLlN0aXJsaW5nQG5ocy5zY290fDc3ODhmMjExMDhhYTQwZmI3MDk1MDhkY2U2YmU1MTYyfDEwZWZlMGJkYTAzMDRiY2E4MDljYjVlNjc0NWU0OTlhfDB8MHw2Mzg2Mzg5NTIzMjA2MDk2Mjh8VW5rbm93bnxUV0ZwYkdac2IzZDhleUpXSWpvaU1DNHdMakF3TURBaUxDSlFJam9pVjJsdU16SWlMQ0pCVGlJNklrMWhhV3dpTENKWFZDSTZNbjA9fDB8fHw%3d&sdata=QXpZNWtuY2hGU1E5cGUxc3YwRzFCdW90QTVTYldzTnFYYTJlWTBTb21lST0%3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7Ccc27844b2862433f6e4d08db68e862ff%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638219119531685552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=miRHxlnmAz6n3RkcXcocQlcSRQMF%2Fw4Hy%2FeyJ8fmbCo%3D&reserved=0

